
 
 
 
To:  DG Mike Keric 
From:  PDG Eileen Brenner 
Cabinet Meeting 
August 19, 2023 
 
 
Re:  Sensory Garden 
 
Although no report is required, I like to keep the Cabinet up to date on the garden.  A reminder that the 
Garden always needs volunteers.  I normally schedule Saturday work days but am open to suggestions 
for a Monday through Friday work.  I suggested in my last report the idea of a group taking care of just 
one area.  The monumental task of caring for the garden then becomes a small hill rather than a 
mountain. 
 
 Lions, Sorority groups, garden groups and OSSB staff are some suggestions. 
 
I want to thank Tri Village and Columbus East Side Lions and staff from OSSB who helped with the major 
clean up earlier this year.  It was a major undertaking.  The Sensory Garden, like all gardens, needs on 
going work.  Weeds do not take a vacation.  Please contact me, when your Club is available. 
 
Always keep in mind:  We have pavers and rows of brick to be engraved in honor of or in memory of a 
fellow Lion.  The cost of this legacy for pavers is only $300 and a row of bricks $150. The sale of the 
pavers and rows of brick help to maintain the garden –plants, weed control, deer repellent etc.   
 
If interested in purchasing a row of bricks or a paver, send me an e-mail eileenlb2010@yahoo.com or 
call me at 614-395-8591 Payments, however, should be sent to The Ohio Lions Foundation, PO Box 
21016, Columbus, OH  43221 with Sensory Garden noted in the memo line 
   
Not interested in purchasing a row of bricks or a paver, but would like to help with expenses, please 

send your donation to the Ohio Lions Foundation again noting that it is for the Sensory Garden.  
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